
 

Dear Families, 

We have had a lovely start to term 2, with lots of sunny days to enjoy. Classes have been busy engaging in a range of 

learning activities both in the classroom as well as out of the school including Line Dancing, Drumming Sessions, RAA 

Road Safety Visits, Recycling Centre Visits, supermarket shopping, and outings to Blackwood Botanic Gardens. 

Winter is now just around the corner and as we head into the cooler weather, we are all trying to stay 

well and keep away from nasty coughs, colds and other illnesses. It is important that students with a 

common cold, discharge from the nose, or a temperature stay home from school until their symptoms 

have improved. Please remember that we are all working and learning in close contact with each 

other and that germs and illnesses can be easily spread. 

If you are contacted by the class teacher or other member of staff to come and collect your child from 

school, we ask that you do this as promptly as possible to prevent the spread of germs. We understand 

this may be inconvenient particularly if you are working, however the flow on effect from spreading 

illness and germs is detrimental to the school community. 

Please also note that whilst we have a reasonable list of relief staff, at times we can have a number of staff away 

unwell, and this may mean we need to redistribute staff, combine classes or split a class and place the students in a 

different class for the day. 

Please remember to notify the school as soon as possible if your child has Covid or any other infectious illnesses. 

Please also ensure that all jumpers are clearly named so that any that go missing will find their way back to you. 

Morning Drop Off and Pick Up 

If you are dropping your child to school after 9.30am due to an appointment or other, please remember that lessons 

have started for the day and classroom staff are unable to chat with you at this time. 

In the afternoons, school finishes at 3.15. Students start heading out to the buses at approx 3.05pm. If you are 

collecting your child at the end of the day, please avoid entering the class prior to this time as this can be very 

disruptive for our students and the classroom learning. 

Mother’s Day Stall 

We hope that all mums had a lovely Mother’s Day on Sunday 12th May. 

For a gold coin donation, students had the opportunity to select a small gift for mum or someone special in their lives. 
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Suneden Disability Services Expo 

We had a fantastic level of attendance for our very first expo on Friday 10th May! It was great to see so many families. 
We had 11 external providers attend, each setting up a stand to share information with families. The energy in the 
room was high and there were lots of positive conversations. Thank you to parents who passed on positive feedback. 
We are certainly hoping to host one again next year. 

 

                           

 
 

 

                 

Magic Show 

We celebrated the end of term 1 with a Magic Show with George Stas from 

Adelaide Magic. Students were entertained with magic tricks and illusions and 

were even shown how to complete one of the tricks themselves. We were very 

proud of our students’ audience skills as they all sat beautifully for the whole 

show which lasted close to 45 minutes. Well done everyone! 

 

Hot Shots Coffee ran a 

coffee stall at the expo 

and and hit a record with 

52 coffees in 2.5 hours!!! 



Variety AFL Max Day 

A huge thank you to Variety SA for organising the recent Variety AFL Max Day.  Variety SA 

funds many special events throughout the year through funds raised by their passionate and 

dedicated event entrants, generous sponsors, donors and supporters. Our students had great 

fun at AFL Max participating in a range of activities including trampolines, rock climbing, 

interactive game zones, inflatable obstacle course, footy kicking areas and a scavenger hunt. 
Please also see attached information on Variety’s Grant program. 

 

 

    

 

 

Principals Award 

Well done Leo from Junior Red. 

Leo did some great work in literacy this week, when learning about the letter m. 

Leo was able to independently identify the letter m from a selection of other letters, and was 

able to trace the letter m. 

 

 

 

Best Wishes 

Heidi & Helen 

Important Dates 

 
Monday 10th June 

Kings Birthday Public Holiday 

 
Friday 16th August 

School Photos 
 

 
Friday 30th August 

Art Show 

 

 
 

Thursday 4th July 

Last day of school for term 2 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This term, students in Junior Green are learning about  

Australian Money. 

We are identifying, sorting, ordering and adding coins and notes, 

as well as having lots of fun with sensory activities and ‘shopping’. 



 



Middle Yellow 

Term 2 is here and Middle Yellow has returned to school eager to learn. 

We have continued to have fantastic lessons full of learning and of course some fun.   

English 
We have continued to learn about letter sounds by matching letters to images beginning with a sound. Many students 

are having lots of success with this, as they are with writing these letters. This term, for a writing lesson, we are working 

on making information reports about animals. We have learnt about what 

these include and how we can develop these. Students have been using 

laptops to develop these and work on using headings in 

different fonts and sizes and adding photos.  

  

 

Maths 
In maths lessons, we have started to work on time. So far, our 

learning has included ordering schedules of our daily lives, including 

what this looks like at home and at school. We have also worked on 

naming and making times on both digital and analogue clocks. 

Bike Education 
Students have been enjoying our weekly bike education session. It has been a great chance for us to be active while 

learning about bike safety. 

                     

Health & Wellbeing 
Our fantastic Allied Health team has been supporting our class with some fantastic learning (thankyou Jo and Rhianna). 

We have begun learning about our bodies and how they change as we grow. We have also been learning about what 

skills, behaviours and understandings we use when visiting a café. This will be exciting for the students to apply as we 

start to embark on our café visits. We also went on a fantastic excursion to AFL Max.  

         

Science 
It’s time to experiment. This term, we are exploring water based science experiments.  

             

  



 

  

 

 

  

AFL MAX 
 

developing friendships 
 

Enjoying a good story. 

Middle Silver  

have been busy! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This term, Senior Purple have been enjoying dance sessions. Students 
have been listening to a range of music, engaging in various 

movements, and joining in activities such as parachute play. 

During these lessons, we are enjoying using ribbons, balls and  
small beanbags to practise our balance and movement. 

Senior Purple - Dancing 



 

 

  



 

 





 



 


